

NHS Foundation Trust

Please reply to: Elizabeth House

Fulbourn Hospital

Fulbourn Cambridge CB21 5EF

Tel: 0800 3760775 Fax: 01480 398501

E-Mail: foi@cpft.nhs.uk
Website: www.cpft.nhs.uk

Date: 19th August 2016

Ref: F16000A

SENT BY EMAIL

Dear Rebecca

Thank you for your email requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please find response attached as requested:

The Trust has introduced a new Patient Information System in January 2014, which enabled the implementation paperless/paperlite practices. Prior to this, the information was kept in both electronic and manual formats - therefore the data provided for 2013/13 may not be fully reflective of the actual activity.

The information below is for the yearly activity between 1st April to 31st of March of each year.

1. The number of eating disorder patients detained in hospital under Section 3 Mental Health Act 1983 in each of 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2015 in your area

2015/16	3 detentions
2014/15	3 detentions
2013/14	4 detentions
2012/13	1 detention

2. Number of eating disorder patients detained under s3 MHA 1983 who were discharged from hospital under a Community Treatment Order in each of 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2015, in your area

2015/16	1 discharge to Community Treatment Order
2014/15	0
2013/14	0
2012/13	0







3. Number of eating disorder patients in your area who were discharged from hospital in each of 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2015 who had been detained under s3 MHA 1983 at any time (including immediately prior to discharge) during their stay in hospital

1	(Transfer to another hospital)
5	
0	
0	
	1 5 0 0

I trust this information meets your needs. If you have any query or concern about the handling of your enquiry then please contact the Trust's Freedom of Information Lead at the address below.

You also have the right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Telephone: 01625 545700

Website: www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk

Kind regards

Lauren MacIntyre Trust Secretary